
Congratulations! 
Here are the CPR graduate students who will be leaving soon to begin their professional 

careers. We congratulate each and wish them all the best in their endeavors! 

Harneet Kaur 
Accepted a post-doc position at 

the Fay W. Boozman College of 

Public Health at the University of 

Arkansas for Medical Sciences 

(UAMS). 

Sarah Souders 
Accepted a position as an 

Assistant Professor at the 

American University School of 

Public Affairs. 
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